Date: 06/07/2024

Department of Technology,
Girls and Boy’s Hostel
Shivaji University, Kolhapur

Second Round for Hostel Admission

All students of the Department of Technology, Shivaji University, Kolhapur, who
have not yet taken their hostel admission for the academic year 2024-25, are
hereby informed to complete the admission process in second round on 8-10
July 2024. For remaining seats rooms will be allotted on ﬁrét come first serve
basis. Failure to complete the hostel admission process on the scheduled date will

result in the cancellation of your hostel admission.

Please ensure you follow the rules and regulations provided earlier and bring all
necessary documents for the admission process. If you are unable to attend in
person, you may send a representative with an authority letter to complete
the admission process. For any queries, contact the Girls Hostel office at 0231-

2609425/ Boys Hostel office 0231-2609426 during office hours.
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